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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

This is to recommend the architecture and design company Gorgona SRL.  

 

GORGONA SRL has been awarded by the E-Governance Agency the contract for 

development of the design, detailed specification for construction / refurbishment 

and supervision of works for establishment of pilot Unified Service Provision 

Centers (CUPS), funded from the World Bank Group’s Modernization of 

Government Services Project. 

 

During the assignment GORGONA SRL was involved into the preparation of 

piloting of CUPS in selected local public administrations - 17 locations, including:  

- Design of a functional, efficient, and attractive CUPS within selected locations; 

- Development of the detailed drawings and specification for required construction 

works and furniture for each location;  

- Supervision and performance of the quality assurance for the third-party companies 

performing construction works and installation of furniture and other equipment, as 

needed. 

 

We would like to point out the professional organization and friendly support, 

flexibility in solving last minute problems and the competence of GORGONA SRL 

team and recommend it for similar assignments. 

 

Sincerely, 

Deputy director  

   

 

 

Vlad MANOIL 
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Chisinau,  27 december 2021     

№ _086                                                                           

      

Attn: To Whom It May Concern 

RE: Reference with regard to ‘GORGONA’ SRL participation in the 

COMPETITION 

 

ICS “SUMMA” SRL, cod fiscal 1002600022108,  began cooperating  with 

‘GORGONA’ SRL Architecture and Design Company (“GORGONA”  SRL) 

in 2019 on  the concept development and design works for the reconstruction and 

extension of ‘MEDPARK Hospital’ (a new bloc of totally 10,000 m2).  

The aforementioned works were carried out professionally by GORGONA 

SRL in compliance with MEDPARK Hospital’s requirements and in a timely 

manner.  

‘GORGONA’ SRL Architecture and Design Company has our highest 

appreciation and recommendation for developing similar projects. We would be 

pleased to provide additional information at your request, needed for the 

participation into this Competition. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Mehmet Arig 

Project Manager 
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